

"THE DEUCE"

Memorandum

AM 1060 The Deuce

Date:

07-Oct-97

To:

Bill Nittler

CC:

Subject:

Reception of the Deuce

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank-you for taking the time to write to the Deuce about receiving our signal. I'm glad to say, what you received was from KDUS, AM 1060 The Deuce. We are an all sport station, and the home of the Phoenix Coyotes. We also carry Nebraska Husker and NAU college football. Once again, thank-you for taking the time to write us. I would love to send you a t-shirt or a bumper sticker, but we are a very young station with the sports format and do not have any of those promotional items as of yet.

Sincerely

Doug Cannon

[Program Director]